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April 30, 2021 

 

Gurdev Singh 

V K Citgo LLC  

1622 W. North Avenue  

Milwaukee, WI 53205 

 

Dear Mr. Gurdev Singh, 

On behalf of Keep Greater Milwaukee Beautiful I would like to thank you for your 

generous gift of $300.00 and in-kind donation of snack items for volunteers. Your 

commitment to helping our community beautification initiatives is sincerely 

appreciated. 

Each year Keep Greater Milwaukee Beautiful continues to advance its mission of 

promoting clean, healthy and beautiful communities through environmental 

education and community involvement programs. Through our programs we have 

seen many lives changed for the better and communities improving.  

Thanks again for your generous support of our efforts.  

Best wishes, 

 

 

Zoe Jump 

Executive Director 



Gurdev Singh

℅ Maistelman & Associates, LLC

8989 N Port Washington Rd ~ Suite 207

Milwaukee, WI 53217

Re: V K Citgo Proposal - 1254 N. 35th St

Dear Mr. Singh:

The Near West Side Partners is committed to a vibrant business community that provides products and

services for both local residents and visitors of the Near West Side while minimizing operational impact to the

quality of life of residents.

Thank you very much for making the presentation to The Near West Side Partners on April 14, 2021, NWSP

Weekly Webinar, regarding your proposal.

It was a very informative and detailed presentation and touched some of our concerns about your previous

operation of the property.

However, before we can determine whether to fully and completely support your project, we need you to

satisfactorily address the following:

● Meet with the MPD (District #3) to review your security plans;

● Meet with Cold Spring Park residents on your operational and landscaping plans;

● Meet with Ald. Bauman for review and approval of your proposed development plan;

● Stay involved in the Near West Side Landlord Compact, District #3 Crime Analysis and local

community meetings; and

● Keep the lot clean and well-maintained during and after this entire process

Thank you very much for signing the Good Business Standard Agreement that we recently sent to you. We’ve

attached a copy. We also recommend an in-person resident meeting in August. We can support this meeting.

 

The completion and ongoing support of these activities does not guarantee support from NWSP or the local

community, however, is important to the continued conversations of your future plans and your support of a

healthy community. 

Sincerely,

Keith Stanley, Executive Director

Near West Side Partners/BID #10

Cc: Alderman Robert Bauman

Attorney Michael Maistelman

Captain Steven Johnson, District 3 Commander

624 N 24th Street Milwaukee, WI 53233    Phone: (414) 933-0640 www.nearwestsidemke.org

https://youtu.be/b5lEAc-fX0I?t=1779
https://youtu.be/b5lEAc-fX0I?t=1779
http://www.nearwestsidemke.org



